
 

Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee 

 

Minutes of Meeting 

 

August 25, 2009 

 

 

 

 

 

Members Present:  Bob Schroeder, Martin Cannata, Richard Bairam (Turk)  

Roger Duhaime; Chairperson 

 

Absent:  George Longfellow, Merrill Johnson 

 

Randy Holt called and resigned.  He was told to send letter to Council Secretary. 

 

Turk motioned to accept the minutes as presented.  Bob second, all in favor. 

 

The Committee reviewed the monthly report.  Diane explained how short the department 

has been and the great job the employees are doing filling in the gaps.  The department is 

a little behind on landfill maintenance but hopefully we can work on it soon. 

 

There was a discussion on the single stream proposal.  Diane passed out information on 

the facility.  The Co-op is still looking to commit to more tonnage.  The more tonnage 

they have committed the cheaper the rates will be for Hooksett.  They have recently 

signed Franklin who will be starting an automated program as well.  Diane is confident 

that the facility will be built and that they are being cautious for the benefit of all of us. 

Diane will be going to the Council on September 9
th
 to update them on the Co-Op. 

 

The Committee discussed the automated collection program. 

 

 


